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Planning and Advanced Reservation of Capacity (PARCA) 

 

NOTICE: CLOSURE OF A PARCA EXIT WINDOW 

 

10
th

 January, 2018 

 

Dear Industry Colleague, 

 

In accordance with the Uniform Network Code, Transportation Principle Document, Section B, para 

1.16, National Grid Gas hereby publishes this notice to all interested industry parties that the PARCA 

Exit Window, opened on Thursday 7
th
, December 2017 was closed on Tuesday, 9

th
 January, 2018 as no 

further PARCA applications were received within the first 20 business days of the opening of the 

PARCA Exit Window. 

 

PARCA related notices and the PARCA Customer Guidance document can be found at:  

 

https://www.nationalgrid.com/uk/gas/connections/reserving-capacity-parca-and-cam 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Graham Standring, Gas Connections Contract Manager, National Grid Gas Transmission 

 

Tel: 07920 081 499 

E-mail: graham.standring@nationalgrid.com , cc’ box.ukt.customerlifecycle@nationalgrid.com  
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